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Harry E. North, a man who stood high in the esteem of the whole 

community, passed away at his home southwest of this village at 9 o’clock on 

Monday evening, October 21st, after a few days’ illness of pneumonia. 
Mr. North was a son of the late James Byron and Jane E. [Ellis] North.  He 

was born on May 8, 1862 and his home has always been on the North farm 

where he died.  He was a man of sterling worth and many were glad to call 
him friend.  He was a faithful member of St. Paul’s Universalist churcn, with 

which he united in his boyhood.  For many years he had served St. Paul’s in 
the capacity of trustee. 

Mr. North is survived by his wife, Mrs. Mercy Parmele North; three young 
children, Elizabeth, Harry and John; a brother, Frank North, and two sisters, 

Misses Jeanette and Lydia North, all of Victor. 
Private funeral services were held at 3 o’clock Wednesday afternoon, only 

the immediate members of the family being at the home, where prayer was 
offered by Rev. G. [George] W. Scudder, pastor of St. Pauls church.  The 

services were concluded at the grave in Boughton Hill cemetery, where friends 
could safely gather, to pay their tribute of respect and affection. 
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